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LINAK® INFORMATION ABOUT REACH COMPLIANCE       

 

To LINAK customers 

 

LINAK supports the objectives of REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of 

Chemicals no. 1907/2006),  and is aware of the obligations associated to a company to comply with the 

directive including informing our customers whenever substances from the candidate list is found in our 

products. 

 

With regard to the requirements of Article 33/candidate list of REACH “Duty to communicate 

information on substances in articles”, LINAK is constantly monitoring the SVHCs (Candidate List of 

substances of very high concern for Authorisation currently released by ECHA) in our products, and 

LINAK has an ongoing process of gathering declarations to establish the presence of SVHC’s above 

0,1% in our products. The Candidate list can be found here: http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

 

Some products made by LINAK may contain Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) above 0,1%, 

such as lead in electronic components, and a few components made of steel alloys, brass and aluminum. 

Instances of Tetrabromobisphenol A (TBBPA) can also be found in some LINAK products, in the 

function of flame retardant. 

Where reasonably technically possible, LINAK aims to substitute SVHC substances in our products. 

 

After the introduction of the SCIP database on the 5. January 2021, LINAK products containing SVHC 

substances above 0,1% and is sold in the EU has been registered here. If you need information on 

whether the product you purchase is registered here, please contact chemicalcompliance@linak.com. 

 

Regarding the requirements of REACH Article 67 (Restricted List), LINAK products do not contain any 

substances that conflicts with the restriction conditions outlined in Annex XVII of the REACH 

directive. 

 

LINAK will make all reasonable efforts to ensure appropriate and timely handling of updates in the 

REACH directive. Responsibilities and appropriate resources have been allocated to enable us to 

comply, for which reason LINAK has set up a procedure to handle and ensure REACH compliance. As 

a part of this procedure, LINAK uses a third-party compliance database to gather information regarding 

REACH from its suppliers. 

 

The information contained herein is based on REACH declarations from our sub-suppliers and is to the 

best of our knowledge accurate and reliable as of the date of publication. However, LINAK does not 

assume any liability for the accuracy and completeness of such information. 

 

For more information please contact chemicalcompliance@linak.com. 
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